
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 07-AFC-06C

Project Title: Carlsbad Energy Center - Compliance

TN #: 203393

Document Title: Terramar Status Report 3

Description: N/A

Filer: Kerry Siekmann

Organization: Terramar Association

Submitter Role: Intervenor

Submission Date: 12/1/2014 4:50:36 PM

Docketed Date: 12/1/2014

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/84be09c3-a57c-4452-8b1c-cbe431659828


TERRAMAR  Kerry Siekmann  Siekmann1@att.net 

December 1, 2014   

Via E Filing 

December 1, 2014 

Amended Carlsbad Energy Center Project (07-AFC-06C)  

Karen Douglas, Commissioner and Presiding Member, Andrew McAllister, 

Commissioner and Associate Member California Energy Commission 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento, CA 95814-5512   

TERRAMAR STATUS REPORT 3- December 1, 2014 

Terramar looks forward to reading the San Diego Air Pollution Control District’s PDOC.  

Terramar has concerns about air pollution especially when all six units would be in use at the 

same time.  Terramar reserves the right to make data requests when this information becomes 

available. 

Terramar also has concerns about green house gases emitted from the Amended CECP especially 

in light of the new EPA recommendations. 

Terramar looks forward to hearing from the California Coastal Commission regarding whether 

the Amended CECP, as well as the CECP, is coastally dependent now that there is no need for 

coastal water.  Terramar requests the right to make data requests when this information becomes 

available.   

Terramar looks forward to a workshop discussion that includes Alternatives as this is a new and 

unique project.   

  As John McKinsey stated October 23, 2014 in the CEC transcript: 

Each proceeding has to take on its own procedural aspects, and this is a petition 

amendment that happens to have a committee assigned it and is conducting itself in a 

very thorough manner of the evaluation of the petition to amend, but it’s still a separate 

entirely unique and new proceeding. 

Terramar feels that the Applicant needs to remember that this is a “separate entirely unique and 

new proceeding”, when Terramar and others request new visuals.  Terramar still would like to 

have the visuals requested for this new and unique project.   Old visuals do not represent a 

completely new project.   

Respectfully submitted by, 

Kerry Siekmann, Terramar 
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